
Submitter: Susan Weinstein 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB1567 

             We need earthquake preparedness urgently.  SB 1567 will provide an 

important and necessary start for action and accountability by our fossil fuel and toxic 

chemical industries to minimize earthquake damage.  In an article in today's 'New 

York Times', 'The Tsunami Could Kill Thousands', Corina Allen, the chief hazards 

geologist in Washington State is quoted as saying, "Every year that the earthquake 

doesn't happen, there's a higher chance that it will the next year."    We don't have a 

moment to lose.   Thank you for supporting SB 1567. 
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